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Blake Rogerson

From: Ann Waters <mailservice@clubrunner.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 3:21 PM
To: Blake Rogerson
Subject: THE BUZZ
Attachments: rotary-committees.docx

The BUZZ for January 24 meeting 
  
1.  NO MEETING JANUARY 31 
  
2.  We inducted Garth Svensen today.  He was proposed by Jocelyn Svensen.  Welcome Garth 
  
3.  Our guest speakers today were Megan Woloshyn, Theresa Bernardo and Ahmed from FCSS to give us an 
update on the Youth Making A Change program.  7 students are enrolled.  They range from grades 10-
12.  They have been having some awesome team building field trips with one of them being a the Beaver 
Creek Ranch where they did crate stacking and zip lining.  They were all encouraging each other to complete 
tasks.  The in class presenters have been very helpful in enabling this program.  Everything seems to be 
insightful and rewarding for the students.  Our club is helping financially with this program and it seems that 
we made a wise decision to help FCSS with this. 
  
4.  The Oil Kings game raised over $5000 and with the matching contributors this will end up being around 
$28,000 to help end polio.  Even though the Oil Kings lost, all that went had a great time. 
  
5.  Olena Hartsula contacted me regarding our mural at the Rendevous Park.  She is asking if she can use it in 
a Calendar that her group is putting together to commemorate the 125th anniversary of Ukrainian migration to 
Canada.  They will provide us with a calendar once the project is complete.  We all agreed that this would be 
fine and Jocelyn Hryniw will be sending her some info on the mural 
  
6.  Paula gave us a bit of an update.  She has been busy as usual.  She attended and Oilers game on Friday with 
Blake and the Oil Kings game on Sunday with Sheila.  Paula is fundraising for her SEVEC trip in April.  The 
fundraiser is a spaghetti supper on March 16.  If you would like to attend you can contact Paula for tickets 
587-280-4010.  Don't forget, Peter is still collecting empty cans and bottles to help Paula out. 
  
7.  Renee mentioned that Dean Rohis will be our Rotary International Vice President in the near future 
  
8.  We have had sign up sheets on the wall at VALID for various committees within our club.  For those of 
you who have not had a chance to put your name down, I have attached it to this email.  Let me know what 
committee interests you and I will be sure to put your name down. 
  
Our next meeting will be February 7 where we will be having the Rotary Peace Park AGM 
  
REMINDERS 
  
JAN 31 - NO MEETING 
JAN 31 - EXECUTIVE MEETING 5:00 AT VALID 
MARCH 31 - TASTE OF BOLIVIA 
APRIL 6-8 - DISTRICT CONFERENCE IN WESTLOCK 
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JUNE 10-14 - INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE IN ATLANTA, GEORGIA 
JUNE 16-17 - FORT MAC CASINO 
JUNE 22 - LOBSTERFEST 
  
Till Next Meeting 
  
Ann Waters 
President 2016 - 2017 
  
ROTARY - SERVING HUMANITY 
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